
Tiffany Hills Elementary school has partnered with Ancaster Community Services to 
collect non-perishable food and hygiene product donations to support families in our 

community through the holiday season.  

The food drive will run from Dec. 6th - 10th 
Each classroom will have their own box to collect donations! 

Items that are currently in need: 

* Stuffing                                                    * Canned Fruit & Vegetables 

* School Safe Snacks                               * Condiments (Ketchup, Mustard, Wow Butter, Mayonnaise) 

* Crackers                                                  * Hygiene Products ( Deodorant, Shampoo Body Wash etc) 

* Cooking Oil                                            * Toilet Paper 

* Canned Salmon 

* Pancake Mix & Syrup

Ancaster Community Services has an abundance of pasta and soup at this time. If possible 
please focus on the items listed above to fill the classroom boxes!


